
 Hello. 
 I am a member of a group of fruit enthusiasts who are passionate 
 about discovering old and new varieties of apples, pears, plums, 
 peaches and other edible species of plants that live tended or wild 
 in Maine. Our goal is to share these findings with others as a 
 commitment to seeing more fruit bearing plants become an 
 established part of our landscape. 
 We host an annual Seed Swap and Scion Exchange at the MOFGA 
 fairgrounds on the last Saturday in March. Its purpose is to give 
 propagation wood out to the public. We are connected via the 
 website and Facebook pages of the  Maine Tree Crop Alliance  . 
 We would appreciate your help in locating heirloom varieties or 
 wildlife planted seedlings that show attributes of outstanding fruit 
 quality. 
 My contact info is: 
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